
Monthly Report to the Provost – Faculty of Science 

The Faculty of Science (FoS) has the following to report for October 2023: 

 

Engaging Learners 

The Environmental Studies program collaborated with the Office of Sustainability to participate in Student Wellness 
Week. They co-hosted a table on October 12th to discuss eco-anxiety with dozens of students.  

Dr. Stefania Pizzirani, Associate Professor of Planning, Geography, and Environmental Studies (PGES), took her 
GEOG 331 class to the Browne Creek Wetlands in Chilliwack. They studied and worked alongside Natashia Cox, 
Director of the Fraser Valley Watershed Coalition. Her ENV 310 class visited Abbotsford City Hall, where they met 
with City Councillor Patricia Ross and Laura Midan, Head of Abbotsford Recycling and Compost, to discuss 
leadership in governance. 

UFV Geoscience Associate Professor Dr. Scott Shupe, was a featured speaker at the Science Café hosted by the UFV 
Library earlier this month. He discussed BC’s drought in the aftermath of another hot summer, the Chilliwack 
aquifer, and the environmental consequences of our changing climate.  




